
Biddulph Town Council Update
A reminder that we have new contact details.: 

You can contact us at: 01782 498480 or email office@biddulph-tc.gov.uk
We also add regular updates to our Facebook page: ‘Biddulph Town Council’ or Twitter ‘BiddulphTC’.

We are currently planning a ‘Love your High 
Street’ event in the week of 14 February. We’re en-
couraging you to come and see what’s happening 
in the town centre and to support local businesses.

The Hideaway Café
We are so delighted that 
our partners at the Hide-
away Café at the Biddulph 

Grange Country Park have been awarded a 5 in the 
food hygiene ratings. If you haven’t had chance to 
visit yet, it’s a lovely start or end to a beautiful walk!

Plant a tree with us!
Biddulph Town 
Council has been 
working with of-
ficers at Stafford-
shire Moorlands 
District Council 
to choose suitable 
sites for planting 

orchards in the town; we have three left to complete.
If anyone is interested in being involved with this 
initiative please contact us. We are planning the 
next tree planting day for Sunday 20 February.

93 Bus
The 93 bus is funded by the Town Council and 
now goes via the Aldi site. 

The amended timetable is here. Please support this 
local service. 

Useful Information
Staffordshire Moorlands District (Council Tax, bins, 
Environmental Health) 0345 605 3010
Staffordshire County Council (Highways, Social Ser-
vices, Libraries) 0300 111 8000


